
New Group of Cuban Professors
Arrives in Equatorial Guinea

Malabo, January 24 (RHC)-- The Cuban ambassador in Equatorial Guinea, Pedro Doña, welcomed to the
country a new group of 19 Cuban teachers, who will reinforce the Cuban pedagogical cooperation mission
in that African country.

The newly-arrived professors will be offering lessons at the National University of Equatorial Guinea
(UNGE).

The arrival of the group is part of the cooperation agreement signed between the Guinean Ministry of
Education and Science and the Cuban Ministry of Education, which seeks improve the quality of current
careers options offered at the UNGE and open new learning opportunities for students.
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